
Holiday 
Stars Project

Send fabric star as a memento to (check one):  
In Memory/Honor of:  
Please acknowledge to: Name:  
Address for Acknowledgment:  
Your Name:  
Your Mailing Address:  
Phone Number: 

Please complete the form below and return it by Thursday, December 21st, accompanied 
by a check made payable to: MDI Hospital, PO Box 8, Bar Harbor, ME 04609-0008

I would like to purchase  Star(s) @ $10.00 each
Me Family or Honoree Not Necessary

Holiday Stars are available through December 23, 2024
To Purchase a Star
Contact Mariah Cormier at 801.8003 or mariah.cormier@mdihospital.org
An acknowledgment note can be sent to the family of the person being remembered or honored. Proceeds from 
the sale of the Stars will support MDI Hospital’s palliative care program. Fabric crafted stars are available as a 
memento of your gift.  Paper stars with names of those being honored will be displayed at the Hospital.

The Holiday Stars Project was started in the 1990s and provided 
a great need in our community—a place to remember or honor 
those whose lives were affected by cancer. Charlotte Skiff, a 
dedicated Auxiliary and community member, was instrumental 
in starting the program and for many years, you could find 

Charlotte hanging Stars in our hospital’s reception area during the holiday season. Sadly, Charlotte lost 
her hard-fought battle with cancer in November 2014, but the Holiday Stars Project is a way for us to 
remember her nurturing spirit—a spirit that always reminded us that no one is alone when battling 
and/or recovering from cancer. We are all in this together!


